
 

 

 

 The Judy Barber Award 

 of Staff Excellence 

   
 

 

To Administrators:  The family of Judy Barber created an award of Staff Excellence in 

her memory.  Judy worked as an internal auditor for our school system.  She retired in 

2003 and passed away in 2004.   

 
 

 Overview and Criteria of Award 

 

 The Judy Barber Award of Staff Excellence recognizes the contribution of an Alachua 

County School Board employee who has significant responsibility for financial aspects at 

a school or at a District department.  The employee receiving this award, exhibits the 

highest level of excellence in his/her position.  Excellent performance includes the 

qualities of collaboration, cooperation, strong work ethic, and a commitment to the 

mission of the Alachua County Public Schools. 

 

 

 Nomination Process: 

 

 Please complete the attached nomination form and send to:  

 Teresa Whitley, Superintendent’s Office, whitleyto@gm.sbac.edu 

 

Deadline to submit your nomination is Wednesday, April 17, 2019 
 

 Award Presentation: 

 

 The Judy Barber Award of Staff Excellence will be presented at the annual Employee 

Support Personnel of the Year ceremony, May 2, 2019.  The award will include a 

recognition plaque and a check for $200. 

 

 

 



NOMINATION FORM 

The Judy Barber Award 

 of Staff Excellence 

Employee Name:  

School/Department: 

- Please answer within the space provided -

1. Describe the employee’s contributions to the workplace.

2. Describe qualities that make the employee eligible for the award.

3. Share an example where the employee has gone beyond “job expectations” to provide quality
service.

DEADLINE:   Wednesday, April 17, 2019 
Submit nomination to Teresa Whitley, District Office:  whitleyto@gm.sbac.edu 

Form #:  ADM-920-001 - Judy Barber Award of Staff Excellence / 
Adm New Date:  3/11/19 
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